
November in pictures 

 
Veteran’s Day activities  

 

  
Bingo Prizes; Playing hangman 



 
Bangor high school community service day came to help make tie pillows 

  

  



   
More time making pillows with Bangor Students 

  
 

This month was spent doing a variety of activities again. We played 

Jeopardy, traveled to Normandy with Lisa, some of our Veterans went 

out to lunch and were recognized at the VFW, Pauline had us laughing, 

Elaine taught us to make Tie Pillows and Bangor students helped with 

this and we began decorating -after Thanksgiving of course.  

December is sure to be a busy month. Some things to share, if you give 

your loved one clothing items and they live in Rolling Hills, be sure to 

give them to staff after they open their gift so their items can be 

sent to laundry and marked. If you are in need of a room to gather for 

the holidays, please contact Linda Fabry at 269-8829. There will be 

signs posted outside of rooms so everyone knows who has a room 

reserved and for the time frame. If you will be joining your loved one 



for a holiday meal, it is $5.50 and should be bought from the 

receptionist ahead of time so we know how much food needs to be 

made. On Christmas Eve the noon meal will include Chicken Cordon Bleu, 

Herbed Rice, Glazed carrots, dinner roll and Christmas cookies. 

Christmas Day noon meal will include roasted turkey, au gratin 

potatoes, green bean casserole, cranberry relish, dinner rolls and 

chocolate mint pie.  

Happy Holidays 

-Linda 


